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Ackerman, Ella (DCOZ)

From: Anthony Bravo <a_bravo56@yahoo.com>
Sent: Friday, September 23, 2022 10:54 AM
To: DCOZ - ZC Submissions (DCOZ)
Subject: ZC racial equity analysis tool

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the DC Government. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize 
the sender and know that the content is safe. If you believe that this email is suspicious, please forward to phishing@dc.gov for 
additional analysis by OCTO Security Operations Center (SOC). 

 

Hello, 
 
I’m writing now to voice concern over the implementation of the ZC a racial equity analysis 
tool: https://dcoz.dc.gov/release/zc-racial-equity-analysis-tool 
 
While a focus on racial equity in zoning matters is admirable, forcing all new development to layer on research and 
planning of so many facets of the city and history that will require more employees and consultants and increase time 
and costs, which are precisely the opposite of what we need in housing construction in this city. This will also add 
another layer of veto points with which NIMBYs to use in opposing such greatly needed housing. Please reconsider this 
action and work on ways to REDUCE the cost and complexity of housing construction in DC, as that would be the best 
path to improving racial equity in housing. Thank you.  
 
Anthony Bravo 
DuPont Circle resident 
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